
 
  

PREVIEW OF 
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ESSB 5297 

 
 
January 4, 2018 
 
Dear Parents of 5th through 8th grade students: 
 
The Bremerton School District will have a presentation of the HIV/AIDS materials used 
in the Bremerton School District on January 18, 2018 at 6:00pm, at the Administration 
Building, 134 N. Marion Avenue.  
 
RCW 28A.230.070 states that parents who have reviewed the HIV/AIDS and the 
Healthy Youth Act (High School) materials will have the right to withdraw their children 
from the AIDS instruction and/or the Healthy Youth Act (High School) if they request 
withdrawal in writing.  This written withdrawal request must be provided to the school 
district each year. 
 
Any questions or concerns may be directed to Iva Scott, Assistant Superintendent at 
360.473.1006.   
 


